
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 

        Some important reminders: 
 

1)  If you are definitely planning on coming this year, and 
want to be sure to get the workshops of your choice, it 
would be best not to procrastinate too long, as some of the 
workshops are filling up fast, and four are already full.  
 

2)  When you fill out your registration form, we are asking 
you to indicate a first choice and a second choice for each 
workshop session you plan to attend. Please give careful 
attention to the workshop descriptions and levels when 
considering which ones to sign up for, as it will not be 
possible to make changes once the festival starts. Those 
who register early enough can be confident they will get 
their first choices.  If any of the workshops you list as a 
first choice are full when your registration is received, you 
will most likely get your 2nd choice – unless you register 
very late.  We will let you know the workshops you are 
signed up for either by email ahead of time (if time 
permits), or in your registration packet when you arrive. 


